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To the Secretary of the Commission
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

I would like to regquest an opportunity
to make & limited appearance before
the NRC Committee reviewing Virzinia
Electric and Power Company's spent
fuel compaction request for its North
Anna nuclear power plant. The hearing
is in Charlottesville, Vifginia from
August 1l4-17, Docket #50-338SP and
#50-239SF. Thank you,

Sincerely,
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